
Date/time:
Location:

Purpose/notes:

Chaired by:
Minuted rec. by:

Status:

Present:
Regrets:
Absent:

Invited guests:

Isle of Wight Target Shooting Association
Meeting Minutes: Monday, July 20, 2015
Meeting

Special meeting
Monday, July 20, 2015 Started: 7:30 PM Ended: 8:00 PM
Castle Inn
Committee Meeting

Dom Cowen
Jason Smy
Minutes approved

Attendance

Dom Cowen, Anthony Elgar, Mike England, Bob Morris, Jason Smy, Denise Wilson
Ian Savill
Ted Allen, David Atkin, Mike Jolliff, Frank Jones, Martyn Potter, Andy Toms, Jemma
Toms, Roy Wade

Sally Lee (Absent), Steve Lee (Absent)

Meeting documents

None

Agenda

1. Committee Business

1.1. Apologies of Absence

Apologies of absence

Apologies received from Ian Savill

Status: Completed

1.2. Agree the Minutes from the previous meeting

Agree the Minutes from the previous meeting

The chairman asked if every one had read the previous minutes, and whether everyone agreed with them.

Everyone present said that they had and they did.

Resolution #: Approve the minutes from the previous meeting

Moved: Anthony Elgar
Seconded: Denise Wilson

Status: Carried
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Vote: All in Favour

2. Matters Arising

2.1. Liaison with Local Police

David Atkin asked about the Liason with Keith Woods as discussed at the last meeting. Dom Cowen said that he
hadn't had a chance to get in contact with Keith Woods in order to discuss this, so David Atkin said that he would try
to arrange this with Keith when he spoke to him next.

From meeting of 20/01/2014

This item was brought up in the Any Other Business

From meeting of 10/7/2014

David was not present at last meeting, so deferred until next meeting.

From meeting of 09/2/2014

Dom Cowen (DC) suggested that DA should contact Keith Woods (KW) with regards to all of the matters mentioned
here and see what he can tell us about it, and what they are trying to do in order to sort out the FAC renewal
problems. DC also said that he would send an email out to the club secretaries, to try and find out the club's
member's experiences for recent renewals.

DA will let us know the outcome with KW at the next meeting.

David Atkin wasn't present for this meeting, so this was deferred to the next meeting.

Status: Deferred: 7/20/2015

3. New Business

3.1. Island Games

Discuss Island Games 2015.

Thanks to Tony, Dave and Denise.

Does Tony wish to carry on as team manager for next one? 

Discuss conversation with Martin Goodall regarding team manager and competing.

 

 

The chairman sent out his thanks to Tony Elgar, Dave Lewis and Denise Wilson on behalf of the Association for
everything that they did for the 2015 Island Games. DC also stated that it was a great success for the
Island shooters, and that everyone that went had a really good time.

DC asked if Tony Elgar was happy to continue as Island Games Shooting Team Manager, and Tony said that he
would be happy to continue unless anyone else wanted to do it. DC also said that Martin Goodall had also
requested that future Team Managers of the games should not compete in the events, as it wasn't fair on either the
team competitors, or the manager when they are competing in the events.
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Tony briefly spoke about the 2017 games in Gotland, and said that a number of people had already put their name
down for it. He said that costs would be in the region of £1000 per person.

Status: Completed

3.2. IW Sports Recreation Council

Tony stated the he was going to nominate the Island Games Shooting team for an award, and asked whether we
thought that the shotgun team should be included in the team nomination, or just the target shooters. DC said that
he thought that they should also be included in the nomination, as they also won a number of medals. Bob Morris
also agreed with DC. DC asked what everyone else thought, and everyone else also agreed that the shotgun team
should also be included as part of the team.

Tony said that he would let the shotgun team know, as he didn't think that they were a member of the IWSRC.

Tony also said that he had nominated the following people for their respective classes:

Jemma Toms - Intermediate Female
Matt Reed - Senior Male
Immy Moss - Senior Female
Dom Cowen - Masters

Status: Completed

Comment:

On Friday, February 5, 2016 1:00 AM Dom Cowen wrote:

These minutes was agreed to be ammended, and as such, it was the Club Secretary that placed the nominations,
not Tony

3.3. IWTSA Trophies Co-ordinator

Ann has stepped down, so vacancy needs filling.

DC stated that Andy Toms had said that he would carry on the role from Anne Bessant. DC said that he would
speak to Andy about it, and get him along for the next meeting if possible.

Status: Completed

4. Committee Business

4.1. Any Other Business

Any other business from the committee

Denise Wilson:

Denise gave a quick summary of the accounts, and said that the accounts were looking quite healthy. She said that
the Association now has £2118.03 in the bank.

Tony Elgar:

Tony said that he will still be running scoring courses if anyone wanted to attend them, then they should get in
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contact with him.

The way that air rifle averages are calculated will be changing in time for the winter league. The averages will now
be calculated in the same way that the NSRA uses, which is using the best 5 of the last 6 cards shot.

It was also suggested that Sporting Rifle should also adopt the same method and fall inline with the NSRA.

Status: Completed

4.2. Review of Actions Arising

A review and summary of the actions decided and arising from this meeting.

Status: Completed

4.3. Schedule Next Meeting

Schedule the next Committee Meeting

The next meeting was agreed to take place on 26/10/2015. And that we would not book anywhere yet, as Camphill
Social club was open again. DC said that he would let everyone know where the meeting would take place.

Status: Completed
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